
                                                                                             
 

Waynoka Regional Water and Sewer District 
1 Waynoka Dr.       Lake Waynoka, OH 45171 

937-446-3232       937-446-3330 

 

WRWSD Board of Trustees Meeting – Sat., June 11, 2016 
 

President Jim Bridges called the meeting to order at 9:30 a.m.    

 

Roll Call:  Present:  Beresford, Bridges, Buskey, LaPlante, Purdin, Redick & Mgr. Cahall                                

      Absent:   Beard (ex.)  

 

Minutes: A motion was made by Beresford and seconded by LaPlante to approve the minutes of the 

May 23
rd

 workshop meeting as read.  A yea/nay vote was taken and the motion passed unanimously.   
 

President’s Report (Jim Bridges):  none 
 

Treasurer’s Report (John Buskey):   

 The 2016 income and expense for the WRWSD are tracking as ‘budgeted and expected’. 

 A major expenditure in June will be the semi-annual bond payment of $55K.   

 The Trustees will vote to approve the five year capital improvement plan at the June 

workshop meeting instead of today’s meeting. 

 

Manager’s Report (Paul Cahall):   

 Mgr. Cahall reminded property owners to always call the Office and request that water and 

sewer lines be marked before doing, or having done, any kind of digging in their yards.  If 

this request is not made and a line is damaged, the property owner is responsible for the cost 

of all repairs.  

 Mgr. Cahall responded to reports that Frontier is telling customers the reason they haven’t 

been able to bury lines for them is that the Lake has not issued the permits yet.  Cahall stated 

that he ‘signs off’ on these permit requests within 24 hours, whenever possible.  

 The new Ford truck was delivered and has many options and features that a similar truck 

purchased through a state bid would not have had. 

 Cahall is seeking another bid to replace the gate to the water and sewer plants. 

 Interviews to hire an employee for the District will begin next week. 

 Cahall noted that the new water meters are lead free.   

 



Old Business:  none 

 

New Business:  none 

   

Motions and Resolutions: none 

 

Board Member Concerns: After further discussion the Trustees directed Mgr. Cahall to post a 

notice to property owners in the Newsletter regarding the need to request the marking of water and 

sewer lines before any digging is done.   

             

Membership Concerns:  none 

 

Adjournment:  The motion to adjourn was then made by Purdin and seconded by Beresford.  All 

were in favor and the meeting was adjourned at 9:40 a.m. 
 

 

Respectfully submitted,                                                

 

 

Joanne A. Coker, WRWSD Assistant Recording Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


